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tudents from Aarhus University Religious Studies 
and Sociology of Religion Departments visited on 

Wednesday 9th April. This is the 4th year they have 
included us in their visit to London. They were 
especially interested in hearing from Second 
Generation members about their experiences 
growing up in the Unification Movement. They said 
they really appreciated hearing from Christa Kamga 
and Ollie Davies and the chance to speak to Jason 
Biddlecombe. Christa Kamga explained the role of 
True Mother and her encouragement of the Second 
Generation. Ollie Davies gave an overview of the 
Principle. I introduced Universal Peace Federation 
(UPF). We showed videos of True Father's life and an 
Introduction to UPF. 

When asked if there is any opposition to our 
movement when we are doing activities in 

Parliaments or other institutions etc. I mentioned 
that in the late 1990's I had met a Professor from 
Aarhus University who had been very negative to the 
Unification Movement. 'Now you have such great 
lecturers who are so engaging and open to meeting 
us each year. Times really have changed.'  

I commented that there are so many people who 
want our help and support it is hard to keep up. If 
someone does not want to work with us it is not a 
problem. We just work with those who do. The 
lecturers mentioned that they appreciated receiving 
our invitations and newsletters for the last two or 
three years.  

The students remained to talk with us for some time 
afterwards. Some students may attend the concert 
for the North Korean Medical project on Saturday. 

More pictures: http://bit.ly/1i4nP3a
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